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Neighborhood Association, Inc.  A Nonprofit Corporation 

June 27, 2006 
 

Honorable JIM MADAFFER, 
City Council Member, District Seventh 
202 ‘C’ Street, MS-10A 
San Diego, Ca  92101 
 

RE: Pedestrian Plaza at Reno/University 
 

Dear Honorable Madaffer:  
 

After much and careful deliberation, over the period of two month meetings, the association 
members and residents of Fox Canyon unanimously voted to recommend, support and 
petition, the cul-de-sac of the Loop [Reno/Estrella] with a pedestrian plaza at Reno/ 
University as follow: 
 

I. For immediate relief to endemic traffic problems, the association will start proceedings to 
turn this loop into a one-way street, PHASE I. 

II. In the interim, with your leadership, the association will work with system process along 
with the residents, the Council Office and city Staff, in partnership with other City Heights 
organizations and committees, to design, fund and build the pedestrian plaza, the final 
goal and PHASE II. 

 

As you may know, several other organizations serving the Seventh Council District have also 
commissioned study that support nodal redevelopment at this key intersections [Euclid/ 
University/Reno].  The Estrada Study, 1993 [City Heights CDC] and the one funded by 
Price Charities come quickly to mind.  In addition, several City approved plans also are in 
support of a pedestrian plaza at this location. 
 

Please, receive our immense gratitude for your leadership and the great job you do repre-
senting us at City Council.  Again, petitioning your help and support to see this pedestrian 
plaza finished to a tangible asset and reality, as a direct benefit to Fox Canyon and City 
Heights, I want to wish you and all your Office Staff, the best of days. 
 

Respectfully, 
 

Jose Lopez, President  
CC: Second page 
       Attachments 
 
 

4916 Lantana Drive 
San Diego, Ca  92105-2941 

(619) 282-2788 
FoxCanyonN@aol.com 

MISSION:  To serve as a link to resources for the 
residents and to function as a catalyst for change in the 
neighborhood and the community-at-large.  Whereby, we 
can become the community of choice within CITY HEIGHTS. 
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CC: Mr. Jerry Sanders, Mayor, City of San Diego 

City Council Members 
Ms. Ronne Froman, City Manager 
Redevelopment Agency, 
Ms. Kristine Kehoe, California Senator 
Ms. Shirley Horton, State Assembly 
Mr. Ron Roberts, County Supervisor, 4th District 
Mr. G. Halbert, Development Services 
Ms. Patty Boekamp 
Mr. Mario Sierra 
Mr. M. Mei, Traffic Engineer 
Ms. Melissa Devine, City Heights Planner, Planning Department 
Mr. Enrique Gandarilla, Executive Director, City Heights Business Association 
Ms. Karen Bucey, Chair, City Heights Plan Area Committee 
Mr. Michael Sprague, Chair, City Heights Area Planning Committee 
Mr. Jay Powel, Executive Director, City Heights CDC, and Board 
Mr. Matthew Hervey, Price Charities 
Mr. Don Henely, Owner, the Egyptian Garage 
FCNA Board Members 
All other interested persons and organizations 
Web-site 
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